
 

 
    

 
 
 
 

 

We are looking for 10 participants who are interested in making a 

speech for five minutes in Japanese at the Speech Contest on March 3th. 

What you have experienced in Japan and the differences between Japan 

and your home country are expected as contents of your speech. 
 

 

＜Time & Date＞ March 3th (Sat.), 2018 

       1:30～5:00 p.m. 
 

＜Place＞ ZA-KOENJI２ 
(2-1-2 Koenji-kita, Suginami-ku) 

5-minute-walk from JR Koenji Station   

＜Length of Speech＞ Up to 5 minutes 

＜Capacity＞ 10 people 

＜Theme＞  Your feelings and experiences in Japan or in Suginami 

           and/or your home country 

＜Prize＞ Highest Honors, Participation Awards, etc. 

＜How to apply＞ Please send an application form (which can be  

downloaded from our website or we can send it by mail). 

by January 12ｔｈ, 2018.  

        If the number of applicants exceeds capacity, the applicants will be screened and the 

results will be announced at the end of January. 
 
 
 
 
【To apply and for more information】      【Map】 
 
Please contact: 

Suginami Association for  

Cultural Exchange 

TEL: 03-5378-8833 FAX: 03-5378-8844 

  E-mail：info@suginami-kouryu.org  

  HP: http://www.suginami-kouryu.org 

  Address: 5F Minami Asagaya Bldg. 1-14-2 

  Asagaya-minami, Suginami-ku 166-0004 

Sponsored by: Suginami Association for Cultural Exchange 

Co-sponsored by: Suginami City, Tokyo Suginami Rotary Club 


